
Inglewood Avenue Preschool Academy 

June 2, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We are coming to the end of the academic school year. We will be having our 2025 
Commencement Celebration on Friday, June 27th. All children participate, which, 
includes the Infant center, 2's, 3's, 4's and the Pre-K, Kindergarten graduating class. 
This is our way of honoring all of our students. 

This year Commencement Celebration will be held at: 

Inglewood Avenue Preschool Academy 
215 South Inglewood Ave. 
Inglewood, CA 90301 
Time: 10:00am – 12:00pm 
 
The school will be closed for that day.  

Students are expected to arrive at school no later than 9:00 AM. Attire for the day 
is Sunday Best.  Please ensure your child gets a good night’s rest and eats a 
healthy breakfast so they arrive in a positive and focused mood. 

Escort your child to the gate and depart promptly to help us maintain a smooth 
and timely start to the ceremony.  Doors will open at 9:45 AM for seating. 

Thank you for your cooperation! Please see Mrs. Kam or Mrs. Williams for any questions 
regarding the graduation program. 

 


